Buffalo/Rochester Area
Meet & Greet

Wednesday, September 12, 2018 — 6:00 p.m.

Caryville Inn
25 Main Street
Oakfield, NY 14125

Come and be counted! We are in need of

amassing our numbers, Grouse season is approaching!

RGS Regional Director Tripp Way and RGS Regional Biologist Andy Weik will be in
attendance as well as a representative from the DEC to discuss habitat management

projects on public lands in New York State.

The Buffalo/Rochester Area needs you to come and be counted. Meet us and other
like-minded grouse hunters, have a few laughs, share you experiences, and get excited

for the coming of the Fall. It is closer than you may think.

We are especially looking for volunteers to assist with developing plans for the coming
bird season and as we attempt to organize a Ruffed Grouse Society Chapter in the
Buffalo/Rochester area. Any level of commitment is appreciated.

Great food and drink are all in store, so come on out and help support the Ruffed
Grouse Society! When you do, you help preserve our sporting traditions through the
creation of healthy woodland habitat for ruffed grouse, American woodcock and other

forest wildlife.
Cost: Admission free, food and drink on your own dime.
For information & to attend, please contact:

Mark Cross
fastwheeler1@gmail.com




